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April §, 1991

Donald A.B. Lindberg
Director

National Library of Medicine
8600 Rockville Pike
Bethesda, Maryland 20894

Dear Don,

I will be delighted to attend the meeting on regional medical programs, which you
are tentatively scheduling for December. 1 will mark my calendar for the evening of
December 5 and all day December 6, understanding that the date may change. 1 will, of

course, not incur any travel expenses.

As we discussed previously, I have a deep interest in this topic. I would be very
glad to help in the planning of the program through any of the formats that you
mentioned.

Sincerely,

924

Karl D. Yordy
Director, Division of Health Care Services



